
-------- Original Message --------
Subject: Re: Fwd: RE: FW: Easement Review

Date: Tue, 5 Nov 2013 07:24:51 -0500
From: John B. Rand <jbr@fairpoint.net>

To: 
Anne Gass <Agass@maine.rr.com>, 'Danielle Loring' 
<danielle.loring@raymondmaine.org>

CC: 'Don Willard' <don.willard@raymondmaine.org>

We did vote at our RCC meeting last Tuesday to amend our vote of last year (which recommended the 
Selectmen approve $10,000 for the Tenny project) to $15,000.
jbr 
Chair RCC


